
During this holiday season, when gifting or receiving devices for yourself or 

your child/ren, please take time to view current restriction and decided what 

additional restrictions need adding to devices to ensure safe and controlled 

usage of devices. These links can be great for help and advice: 

Top tips for staying safe online at Christmas - UK Safer Internet Centre  

Advice for giving technology gifts this Christmas | Childnet  

Parents and Carers Online Safety - YouTube  

Alternatively, Mrs Dundas and Miss Hargreaves are always happy to try and 

answer any questions or help with setting up restrictions. 

Welcome to our Christmas Online Safety newsletter.  

Hopefully the information included will help you with managing technology 

(old and new) over Christmas time and beyond.  

At Westmoor we continue to support our parents and local community with 

regards to Online Safety and would be grateful if all Parents and Carers 

could complete this 2 minute online survey to help us tailor our information 

further.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/76GCLMF 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/top-tips-for-staying-safe-online-at-christmas
https://www.childnet.com/blog/advice-for-giving-technology-gifts-this-christmas/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hJeHQen6tM
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/76GCLMF


In KS1, we have been looking at what classifies as 

private information. Children in KS1 are confident in 

sharing what would be private information and why 

they should not share this online. We have also been 

considering our Digital Footprint and how unlike a 

footprint in the sand, this does not fade away over time.  

 

In LKS2, we have been looking at how to keep ourselves safe 

online and what makes a strong password which will keep our 

information secure. We also built upon the Digital Footprint discussion 

from KS1 thinking about what we do online that might contribute to a 

digital footprint.  

 

In UKS2, we have been discussing Cyberbullying and what to do if 

we need support. We looked at how much time is okay to spend 

online and how important that balance is.  We also looked at Whatsapp 

and Tik Tok and discussed why the age rating is quite high for these 

apps.  

 

If you as parents/carers would like more support around the discussion of 

these areas of Online Safety, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 

Mrs Dundas.  

What have your children been learning 

this term about Online Safety? 



https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021

